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TO:
EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS (SCHOOLS) 

FROM:
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR-GENERAL, SCHOOL ADMINISTRATION

SUBJECT:
2005 BEHAVIOUR MANAGEMENT GRANTS
PURPOSE

1. The purpose of this memo is to inform you of changes to the management of the “Alternative Education Program” (AEP) grant and the Behaviour Management Resource Grant.

BACKGROUND

2. There are three buckets of resources to support the district behaviour management program. These are the behaviour management FTEs, the AEP grant of $1.8m and the Behaviour Management Resource Grant (BMR) of $1,040 per behaviour management FTE.

3. The district AEP grant is allocated to the district cluster school nominated by the district. The BMR grant has been allocated based on the location of staff. Historically the FTEs have been identified through conducting an annual survey. This is a time consuming process for both central office and district office staff. 

4. The allocative methodology for behaviour management resourcing is based on enrolments, socio-economic data, school size, and suspensions/exclusions incidences, all weighted with a rurality factor.  

ISSUES

5. Since the BMR grant is designed to provide non-labour support to the behaviour management program, it has been decided to add together the two grants to form one grant called the Behaviour Management Program grant to be allocated based on the behaviour management methodology. The total annual grant will be $2,101,600.

6. Executive Directors (Schools) will need to manage this change. Schools that previously received the BMR grant may seek these funds. If this is the case, one option is for the schools to request the funding from the district cluster school. 

7. To better enable districts to plan their behaviour management programs, it has been decided that in future, districts be advised of their annual Behaviour Management Program grant allocations in November of each year, at the same time as they receive their FTE advice.  This will mean the total annual school grant is calculated on August census data of the previous year. The grants will still be paid in two instalments, one each semester. There is minimal impact on districts as the enrolment relativities between districts alter only slightly between semesters.

8. The district allocations with the nominated district cluster schools are attached for your information.
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